
   The Stokesley  

   Pride-in-our-Town Association 
   www.stokesleypride.org.uk 

 

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON MONDAY 13TH JANUARY 2020 
. 

 

Attending: Linda Purnell (Chair), Fiona Wilson, Fred Lee, Tricia Lee, Mike Irving,  

Lovaine Irving, Diane Umpleby, Jenny Strachan, Caroline Rathmell, Adrian Rathmell, 

 Derek Whiting, David Scott. 

  

Apologies from Alan Weighell, Jill Lee, Annie Malik, Ken Ridgeway, Susan Sutton  

 

The minutes were accepted.   

Matters arising from previous minutes: The top of the Ziggurat didn't cope with the high 

winds so this will have to be redone.  The annual lunch will be 12-12.30.  Derek has emailed 

about the information boards. 

 

1. Wild flower area. This has been agreed, SPIOTA has no objection. 

 

2. Co-op funding.  Caroline Rathmell made some suggestions and reminded us to choose 

SPIOTA if we are Co-op members.  One consideration was blanket crocus planting on 

West Green.  The other possibility was to make a difference to the bed at the perimeter of 

The Co-op, opposite Tindalls. Further information will be sought. 

 

3.  Tools Storage   Tools will now be kept in the cupboard. 

 

4.  Thursday Work.  Weather permitting, we will recommence on the first Thursday in 

March.  Any extra bulbs can be planted. 

 

5. Any Other Business.  The frequency of meetings could be every two months in future.   

 

 

Meeting Dates for 2020:  

   March 23rd in the Carter room. 

   May 18th 

   July 20th  

   September 21st  

   The last three are in the Stokesley Room and all are at 7.30 pm. 

 

               

 

http://www.stokesleypride.org.uk/

